
 

  

 

 

 

Important changes to LSE Data Solutions Client pricing effective January 2023 

Dear Valued Customer,  

I am writing to inform you of price changes to our products and services, which will apply from January 1 2023. In 

setting our prices for 2023, we have sought to carefully balance economic conditions as well as cost pressures and 

our continued investment in the value of our services.   

A 3.9% increase has been applied across the SEDOL and Corporate Action User Licenses. In the links below, you will 

find the full details of changes to our prices for 2023, which will be reflected on your first 2023 invoice. 

I want to thank you for your ongoing trust in our ability to supply you with comprehensive market information. If you 

would like to discuss your business needs further, please do not hesitate to contact your Account Manager. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

Ron Lefferts 
Group Head of Sales & Account Management 
Data & Analytics, LSEG 

 

 

 

 


